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Texaco USA PO Box 728
Hobbs NM 88240
505 393 7191

August 9, 1987

New Mexico 01l Conservation Division
P.0. Box 1980
Hobbs, N.M. 88240

Attention: Mr. Jerry Sexton
Supervisor

Subject: Cooper Jal Unit Well No. 135
Unit O; Section 24; T-24-8; R-36-E
Lea County, N.M.

Dear Sir,

This letter is being sent as a request for a correction of an inaccurate
allocation of oil and gas for Cooper Jal Unit Well No. 135, which is down-
hole commingled in the Jalmat and Langlie Mattix pools as per order No.
DHC-R-5590. Correct allocation shall be as follows;

Langlie Mattix 36% oil 21% gas
Jalmat 64% oil  79% gas

A copy of form C-116 is attached to provide any necessary information.

Thank you for your assiftance in this matter,

Johnson
ce Area Superindent

Division of Texaco Inc W






